
 
 

Regional Planning Transition Plan 
 
 
 
On June 29, 2023 Regional Council made the following decision (please note requested 
action): 
 

1. Council receive the memorandum from Paul Freeman, Chief Planner dated June 19, 
2023 and forward it to local municipal planning staff for input. 

 
The original memorandum is available for your information at the following: link to memo 
 
Regards, 
 

Christopher Raynor (he/him) | Regional Clerk, Regional Clerk’s Office, Corporate Services 

Department 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
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